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“Wisconsin has a national reputation for delivering some of the highest quality, highest value health 
care in the nation.  Similarly, Wisconsin’s current approach to state employee health insurance, which 
relies on competition among some of the highest performing, and Wisconsin based, health plans in the 
country, has a track record of strong performance. 
  
We applaud the Governor for his commitment to innovation, reform and ongoing partnership with the 
health care community. However, drastically altering this successful system could result in unintended 
consequences for Wisconsin’s health insurance marketplace, those covered under that state insurance 
plan and state finances.  The state's own studies of self-funding have reached differing conclusions as to 
its benefit, with one analysis estimating it could cost Wisconsin upwards of $100 million.   
  
Any change of this potential magnitude warrants thorough vetting of assumptions and consideration of 
the risks and we look forward to working with the Governor and the Legislature to assure a complete 
understanding of the impact of any potential changes before the Legislature moves forward.” 
  
  

END 

 

 

 


